Honorable Carol Pope

Office of the Legislative Inspector General
P.0. BOX 381

Petersburg, IL 62675

September 27, 2019
Dear Inspector General Pope,

Thank you for sending me the report. | would like to take this opportunity to once again
apologize to Ms. Alaina Hampton. | take full responsibility for my behavior. | also want to take
this opportunity to apologize to my family, my ex-wife, my former employer and former
coworkers.

| look forward to putting this matter behind me and remain focused on continuing to rebuild
my life.

Sincerely,

Ao, Qi

Kevin Quin



